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Solidarity Message of RMT Union

, 15/09/2016

Dear Comrades

We were saddened and shocked to hear about the killing of your member today .I am

sending my solidarity and of course deepest sympathy and condolences to the man’s family

and friends. We are all in a fight everyday with the bosses and capitalism but people should

be able to go to a picket line and return home without fear of being murdered. Once again

sincere condolences and  International solidarity to you in your struggle.

Steve Hedley Assistant General Secretary RMT Union.
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